
Dear Friends,
As the Savory Center moves into its twentieth year, it is with gratitude for your support 

and interest in our work that I write to you as part of our annual report for the year 2003. 
As an old saying goes, “the days go slowly, but the years go quickly.” I imagine you have all
experienced this phenomena in your own lives. Within the life of this organization, it has 
been a quick year full of learning, of seeking to better understand and fulfill our role in the

world, and of discovering and facing some of the challenging transitions that organizational viability can demand.
The transition in leadership that we undertook in hiring Tim LaSalle to serve as our Executive Director last March has 
brought us through deep and healthy processes of both inner and outer questioning. We are emerging with greater clarity

about our mission of restoring land and the life that depends upon it. Toward that end, we are increasingly focusing our efforts 
on our educational programs along with developing the outreach means to help spread the benefits of Holistic Management in
new and more powerful ways. We appreciate all of you who have participated in our surveys and interviews with our able
marketing and educational consultants. 

Tim has also led us into new levels of strategic planning for the organization, of examining our current educational 
programs and moving forward into a structural redesign of those programs which we will implement in 2004. While it is 
not always easy to do, I believe that taking time for reflection, revision, and redirection is fundamental to success—for both
individuals and organizations. That is one of the cases I make to people whom I hope to interest in our training, so it is 
fitting that we do likewise at The Savory Center. 

Our founder, Allan Savory has also given his support to the leadership transition by recently stepping down from the 
Board of Directors. Filling the Founder's position on the Board, co-founder Jody Butterfield has now joined us, and we look
forward to working closely with her in this new role. Clearly, Allan has a continuing and important role with the organization. 
We are working to develop ways to fill his very large “shoes” through the next stages of the transition process. I thank Allan 
for this substantial vote of confidence in Tim and the rest of us on the Board and Staff Team. And I feel the weight of the
responsibility to help make the Center an ever more viable and contributing entity that can implement and inspire real results. 

We are striving to both celebrate our twenty years as an organization and to challenge ourselves to make the next 
twenty even more effective. Thanks to all of you for all that you do toward this end. Your partnership is vital to our ability 
to make a difference.

With appreciation,

Rio de la Vista Chair
Board of Directors, The Savory Center
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Summarized Statement of Activities
(Fiscal year January 1-December 31, 2003)

Revenue 2003 2002
Educational Sites $1,022,919 $473,179
Philanthropy & Grants $386,595 $261,112
Training & Education $245,227 $261,942
Outreach & Educ. 

Materials $82,206 $116,356
Other $16,872 $38,897
Total $1,753,819 $1,151,486

Expenses 2003 2002
Programs $1,078,425 $856,372
General/

Administrative $268,521 $226,323
Fundraising $174,756 $157,768
Total $1,521,702 $1,240,463

Change in Net Assets 
before minority 
interest in earnings 
of subsidiary $232,117 ($88,977)

Minority Interest in  
loss of subsidiary ($1,563) 1962

Change in New Assets $230,554 ($87,015)

Summarized Statement 
of Financial Position
(December 31, 2003)

Assets 2003 2002
Cash $960,950 $71,412
Receivables $71,191 $180,531
Prepaid Expenses $8,160 $4,794
Inventory $11,823 $14,280
Property/Equipment $1,617,294 $201,671
Other Assets $2,823,947 $4,734,908
Total $5,493,365 $5,207,596

Liabilities 2003 2002
Current Portion LTD $116,008 $18,044
Accounts Payable $49,021 $13,067
Accrued Liabilities $3,362 $942
Deferred Revenue $159,948 $212,309
Long Term Debt $234,789 $265,113
Total $563,128 $509,475
Minority Interest in Investment $20,676 $19,114

Net Assets 2003 2002
Unrestricted $3,585,692 $3,378,106
Temporarily Restricted $37,179 $14,211
Permanently Restricted $1,286,690 $1,286,690
Total $4,909,561 $4,679,007

Total Liabilities and Net Assets $5,493,365 $5,207,596
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Dear Friends,
As I complete my first year with The

Savory Center, it is a pleasure to add my
perspectives to our annual report for the 
first time. This twentieth anniversary year 
has been overflowing with the opportunity 
to meet many of the the people that have
been involved here for many years, and I 
am grateful for the support and enthusiasm 
you bring to our shared mission.

Over the past year of transition, we have begun to create a
comprehensive strategic plan looking toward the next twenty years of 
this committed organization. We are seeking ways to clarify and intensify
our commitment to restoring lands globally. Building upon the insights 
and deep study of whole systems, as well as the decision-making process
developed by Allan Savory in collaboration with many practitioners and
educators around the world, we at the Savory Center are called upon to
step forward as the core educators in this important approach to the 
restoration and stewardship of resources. 

In 2003, we expanded our work into a major training project in Mexico
while continuing our on-going Certified Educator training in the U.S. Now
moving into 2004, we are deeply re-thinking how we can become more
effective through our education vehicles and training model and have
undertaken a re-design of those products. Many of you have helped in 
our research and survey work, and we appreciate your enthusiasm in
thinking this through with us. The new model will undoubtedly be
oriented toward practitioners and will be available to a wider audience.
This 2003-04 commitment to education reconnects us to our founding 
roots and to the way we can make the biggest contribution to the reversal
of land degradation.  

The Savory Center has an opportunity for research and education at 
our 11,000-acre ranch, the West Ranch in Ozona, Texas. In late 2003, we

purchased livestock for the ranch and are currently running hair sheep 
and cattle. We have begun to implement our land plan there along with 
on-going financial and grazing plans, in collaboration with an advisory
group of Holistic Managers from across Texas. The La Semilla land site
south of Albuquerque holds potential for an educational role, as we
continue to evaluate its financial viability.  

Our other significant learning site and educational center is at our
Africa Centre for Holistic Management near Victoria Falls, Zimbabwe. 
Our work continues with Certified Educators in several southern African
countries as well as with the local Wange community that adjoins our
Centre in Zimbabwe.. We are very pleased to offer a new video showing
the work of the African Centre. Produced by Jody Butterfield, it shows
both the success and challenges of producing healthy grazing lands for
domestic and as well as wild animals, the important work of our 
women’s banking program, and the opportunities provided by our 
training programs for area communities. The holistic decision-making
process is helping to create increasing health and vibrancy for the Wange
Community on many levels, as Certified Educators are doing in their
communities across the region.

We are gratified to report that in 2003 we had a 39 percent increase 
in charitable contributions from 2002. In appreciation to all of our donors
and supporters, we express heart felt gratitude for your investment in 
this essential and challenging work. Along with our Board of Directors 
and Advisory Council, the staff and I are committed to stewarding your
investment and continuing this work ever more vigorously and 
extensively on a global basis.

Appreciatively yours,

Tim LaSalle
Executive Director, The Savory Center
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Thanks!
The Savory Circle ($10,000+)
Arntz Family Fund, San Rafael, CA
Sam Jamot Brown, Austin, TX
Bill & Phyllis Davies, San Luis Obispo, CA
Harriett Dublin, Midland, TX
Bud & Mary Lou Flocchini, Reno, NV
Dr. Cynthia O. & Leo O. Harris, Albuquerque, NM
Healy Foundation, Taos, NM
Doug McDaniel & Gail Hammack, Lostine, OR
Jim & Carol Parker, Montrose, CO
Jane Reed, Cotopaxi, CO
Rosewood Foundation, Dallas, TX
Dean William Rudoy, Ph.D., Cedar Crest, NM
Kirvil Skinnarland, Seattle, WA
Pat & Nancy Spurlock, Payson, AZ
Michael & Vicki Turpen, Albuquerque, NM

Savory Center Patrons ($5,000-9,999)
Leslie Christian & Heather Anderson, Seattle, WA
Hunter Fund, Cleveland, OH
Clint & Betty Josey, Dallas, TX
James & Ann McMullan, San Antonio, TX
Tides Foundation, San Francisco, CA
Sandia National Laboratories, Albuquerque, NM
Herb West, San Anselmo, CA

Savory Center Benefactors ($1,000-4,999)
Aspen Business Center Foundation, Aspen, CO
Ken Alston, Earlysville, VA
Robert & Shelly Bernick, Salt Lake City, UT
Thomas W. Brown, Hershey, NE
Jessica Dawson, San Diego, CA
DeVore Foundation, Inc., Wichita, KS
Nancy Dickenson, Santa Fe, NM
Kurt Domine, San Mateo, CA
Terrence Dodge & Kim McDodge, Portland, OR
Lee & Jill Dueringer, Scottsdale, AZ
Jennifer Durkin, Santa Rosa, CA
Paul Engler, Amarillo, TX
Jeff Fadiman, Half Moon Bay, CA
John & Leslie Flocchini, Gillette, WY
Don & Randee Halladay, Rocky Mountain 

House, AB
Shannon & Taylor Horst, Albuquerque, NM
James & Carol Hutchison, Arlington Heights, IL
Krystyna Jurzykowski, Glen Rose, TX
John & Sandra McDonald, Brentwood, Essex
Kelley Merizan, San Jose, CA
Archie S. and Sue Mossman, Arcata, CA
Progressive Investment Management, Portland, OR
William L. Rutherford, Peoria, IL
San Luis Obispo County Community
Foundation, San Luis Obispo, CA
Roy & Megan Savory Davis, Palm City, FL

Richard & Josephine Smith, Houston, TX
Bill Thompson, Denver, CO
Sarah Toribio, San Jose, CA
Elizabeth V. Williams, Austin, TX
Peter Young, Plainfield, VT

Savory Center Sponsors ($500-999)
Ann Adams & Ellen Ashbrook, Tajique, NM 
Eve Adams & Betsy Cahill, Las Cruces, NM 
Dieter Ali Albrecht, Beijing, China
Melissa Anderson, Santa Cruz, CA 
Scott Butterfield, Santa Barbara, CA 
Don & Bev Campbell, Meadow Lake, SK 
Edith Cather, Lake City, CO 
Ron Chapman, Albuquerque, NM 
Mary A Child, Moyers, WV 
Bruce Condill, Arthur, IL 
Anne Stilson-Cope & Grady Cope, Elizabeth, CO 
Linda Davis, Cimarron, NM 
Rio De La Vista, Monte Vista, CO 
Michael J. Duncan, Denver, CO
Gretel Ehrlich, Gaviota, CA 
Ella Erway, Hanover, NH 
Charles & Susan Fish, Irving, TX 
Susan Scott Heyneman Foundation, Fishtail, MT
Richard King, Petaluma, CA 
Tim & Judelon LaSalle, Albuquerque, NM 
Dianne Lathrop Law, La Veta, CO 
Joy Law, Hollister, CA 
Craig Leggett, Durango, CO
Bonnie Lesser, Taylor, MO 
Joe & Peggy Maddox, Ozona, TX 
Mike & Catherine H McNeil, Monte Vista, CO 
Allan Savory & Jody Butterfield, Albuquerque, NM
Demetrio Vazquez, Rancho Santa Fe, CA
Drausin Wulsin, Cincinnati, OH 

Sustaining Member ($100-499)
Acorn Alliance, Austin, TX 
Don Adams, Folsom, NM 
Mary & Dan Adams, Payson, AZ 
Tony Adams, Bloomfield, CO
Michael & Susan Ahlers, Hartley, IA 
Steve & Rachel Allen, Crawford, CO
Warren Anders, Philipsburg, MT 
Kathie Arnold, Truxton, NY 
Donna Attewell, Mill Valley, CA 
Thomas E. Bedell, Philomath, OR 
Fremont Bell, Orland, CA
Wayne Berry, Williston, ND 
Gretchen Blank, Plymouth, MN
Eric Brown, Hershey, NE 
Juli Brussell, Casey, IL 
Leslie & Gretchen Canter, Austin, TX 

John L. Carochi, Canon City, CO 
Alan Carpenter, Boulder, CO 
Manuel Casas, Huixquilucan, Mexico 
Dr. & Mrs. Watt M. Casey, Albany, TX 
Celtic Jewelry, Santa Fe, NM
Nate and Angela Chisholm, Madison, WI 
Dr. & Mrs. John Decker, Jr., Wailuku, HI 
Steve Dorrance, Salinas, CA
Tom Dueringer, Jerseyville, IL 
Byron and Wayne Eatinger, Thedford, NE 
Lincoln Eldredge, III, Dallas, TX 
John & Joyce Engels, North Bend, OR 
Robert Ferrell, Tesuque, NM 
Jake Flake, Snowflake, AZ 
Brigitte & Gary Fleeman, Mountain View, CA 
Lowell & Mary Forman, Antelope, OR 
Mark Frasier, Woodrow, CO 
Ken Gallard, Taos Ski Valley, NM 
John C. Glenn, Daphne, AL 
Robert Gloy, Grant, NE 
Mary Ellen Gonzales, Santa Fe, NM 
Robert & Maria Graham, Stockton, CA 
Greater Twin Cities United Way, Saint Paul, MN 
Arlin Grimes, Driggs, ID 
John C. & Charlotte Hackley, Jacksboro, TX 
Caroline J. Hadley, Carson City, NV 
Louis I. Hagener, Havre, MT 
Rodney & Carol Hickle, Center, ND 
Margaret J. Hillenbrand, Rapid City, SD 
Vivianne Holmes, Buckfield, ME 
Blake Holtman, Taber, AB 
Robert L. Homer III, Albuquerque, NM 
Jim and Daniela Howell, Cimarron, CO 
Gerda & Dayton Hyde, Chiloquin, OR 
Taylor & Becky Hyde, Chiloquin, OR 
David & Kay James, Durango, CO 
Kelley Ranch, Tulsa, OK 
Miles Keogh, Buffalo, WY 
John King, Richmond, Nelson 
Dale Lasater, Matheson, CO 
Laurence Lasater, San Angelo, TX 
Ellen and Stan Lee, Bloomington, IN 
John & Jane Leeser, Taylor, MO 
Lawrence Levine, Sunnyvale, CA 
Brad Little, Emmett, ID 
Jo Luck, Little Rock, AR 
Larry Madge, Milk River, AB 
Sue Lani & Craig Madsen, Edwall, WA 
Sandra M. Matheson, Bellingham, WA 
Ivey Matthews, White Oak, SC 
Patrick McCarty, Parachute, CO 
Joseph P. McElligott, Ione, OR 
Douglas S.  McRae, Forsyth, MT 
Steve & Joyce Melander-Dayton, Santa Fe, NM 
Arnold G. Mendenhall, Hickman, NE 
Phil Metzger, Norwich, NY 
Joe Middleton, North Fork, CA 
Constance Neely, Watkinsville, GA 
Beatrice M. Nikel-Zueger, Valentine, AZ 
Wallace Olson, Vinita, OK 
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Savory Center Contributors
The Savory Center Board of Directors and Staff would like to extend our heart felt 
gratitude  for the generous contributions of our members in 2003 and the first 
quarter of 2004. Your giving makes our work possible.

continued on page 4

               



Thanks!

Thanks!
Laura Paine, Portage, WI 
Kelly Pasztor, Albuquerque, NM
Mr. & Mrs. Feodor Pitcairn, Bryn Athyn, PA 
Jeff Powers, Palo Alto, CA 
Dan & Suzette Probert, Vale, OR 
Peter Earnshaw Pulis, Belmont, CA 
John W. Ravenscroft, Nenzel, NE 
John C. or Nancy K. Redington, Frisco, TX 
Margaret Phelan Reed, Beaumont, TX 
John Robbins, Jackson, MT 
Gary Rodgers, Highlands Ranch, CO 
Richard E. Rominger, Winters, CA 
Brian Russ, Hooker, OK 
Frank & Katherine Russell, Lethbridge, AB
Don & Jane Schreiber, Farmington, NM 
York N. Schueller, Ventura, CA
Peter Schulze, Sherman, TX 
Mary Ann Sharon, Dillon, MT 
Jim and Sara Shelton, Vinita, OK 
Brian Sindelar, Belgrade, MT 
Jack and Teresa Southworth, Seneca, OR 
Milton B. Suthers, Arnett, OK 
Livingston K. Toomer, Gypsum, CO 
Pono and Angela Von Holt, Kamuela, HI
Tom Walther, Oakland, CA 
W. Doug Warnock, Ellensburg, WA
Dwayne Warrick, Prescott, AZ 
Jason & Chandra Weigle, Anchorage, AK 
George Whitten Jr. & Julie Sullivan, Saguache, CO
George & Elaine Work, San Miguel, CA 

Members ($50-99)
Heather Amundson, Eau Claire, WI 
Randy Armenta, Tucson, AZ 
Chris Baker, South Jordan, UT
John & Alyson Ball Jr., Charlottesville, VA
Kim & Erich Barmann, Springer, NM 
Craig A. Beckner, Newcastle, WY 
Ann Beeghly, Santa Ana, CA
Ben Billings, El Prado, NM 
William C. Blaiklock, Arrowsic, ME
Denise Bostdorff & Dan O'Rourke, Wooster, OH 
Dick Byrd, Vaughn, NM 
Eddie and Betty Sue Conway, Payson, AZ 
Tuda Libby Crews, Bueyeros, NM 
Diane L. Bohna Crisp, Raymond, CA 
Kirkwood M. Cunningham, Boulder, CO 
Dennis Demmel, Ogallala, NE
Virginia Dierker, West Falmouth, MA 
Victoria Dietz, Worland, WY 
Douglas T. Dockter, Farmington, NM 
Bill C. Dorrance, Hollister, CA 
Nancy Droese, San Mateo, CA 
James F. Dudley, Albuquerque, NM 
Mary Susan Eldredge, Alamosa, CO 

Harold & Wanda Euwer, Leander, TX 
Michael A. Evans, Saratoga, WY
John Fichtner, Elizabeth, WV 
Raffaella Filipponi, Glendale, CA
Jessie Fitzgerald, Corrales, NM 
Cornelia B. Flora, Ames, IA 
Dr. J. A. 'Tony' Foltin, Tomball, TX 
Chris E. Frasier, Limon, CO
Sally Gamauf, Copley, OH 
Floss, Jerry & Tony Garner, Brownlee, NE 
Arnold Ginsberg, Carefree, AZ 
Joe Glode, Saratoga, WY 
Bob Gray, Newbury, VT 
Sterling Grogan, Albuquerque, NM 
Kevin Gruntmeir, Kingfisher, OK 
Steve Hailstone, Crafers, SA 
L.L./Elizabeth Haverfield, Winona, KS 
Charles Henderson, Castle Rock, CO 
Bill Hodge, Carrollton, GA 
Theodore M. Hoeller, Sr., Van Alstyne, TX 
Natasha Hunt, Coalinga, CA 
B. Kay Bender Jones, Ross, CA 
Edward Keith, Coffeyville, KS
James Koontz, Fort Sumner, NM 
Tom Lamb, Enumclaw, WA 
Gordon Locke, Windom, TX
Jim Long, Roseburg, OR 
Wilbur Louis, Jr., Albuquerque, NM 
Eric Lovgren 
Norman & Gail Lowe, Flagstaff, AZ 
Robert R. Mailander, Denver, CO
David Marsh, Boorowa, NSW 
Dave Maxwell, Adrian, MI 
Lowry McAllen, Weslaco, TX 
Chandler McLay, Monticello, UT 
Nathan Melson, Dodd City, TX 
Deborah G. Morley, Arlington, MA 
Joseph and Julie Morris, San Juan Bautista, CA 
Julie A Navarro, Los Angeles CA 
Don J. Neff, Flagstaff, AZ 
John Lee & Ellen Njos, Rhame, ND 
Charles Orchard, Bozeman, MT 
Michael Orr, Eureka, CA 
Joyce Osborne, Salt Lake City, UT 
Kelli & Bill Parker, Colorado Springs, CO 
John Phelan, Mountain Park, OK 
Allen & Tauna Powell, Laclede, MO 
Mark & Wendy Pratt, Blackfoot, ID
Suzanne Probart, Albuquerque, NM 
Jim Reynolds, Perrin, TX 
Dick Richardson, Vryburg, NZ 
Samuel Rogers, Sioux Falls, SD 
Rosebud Conservation District, Forsyth, MT 
Duane Sand, Norwalk, IA 
Gary Scheve, Johnson City, TN 
Delbert & Alice Scott, Boise, ID 
Hustace H. Scott, Casper, WY 
Deb Shortess, Port Townsend, PA  
Bob Steffen, Bennington, NE 
Kathryn Stevens, Harper, TX 
Laura Taylor, Yellow Springs, OH 

Burke Teichert, Ashby, NE 
Texas Wildlife Association, San Antonio, TX 
Arne van Garrel, Amsterdam 
Bryan Wehrli & Judith Ann Meeter, Cedar Crest, NM
West Greeley Conservation District, Greeley, CO 
Tom White, Lakin, KS 
Don & Deborah Withrow, Spray, OR 

Friends ($1-49)
Clare Albert, Santa Fe, NM 
Bill Archinal, Mount George, NSW 
Doug & Clare Barnett, Saint Louis, MO 
Matt & Christy Brown, Eldorado, TX 
Mary Cannon, Mt. Prospect, IL 
Michael Diem, Cascade, ID 
Nancy Dunlap, Dallas, TX 
Kirk Gadzia, Bernalillo, NM 
Hawk & Shelley Greenway, Aspen, CO
Bill & Nancy Harnach, Calpine, CA 
Duane Hilborn, Albuquerque, NM 
Robert Huot, New Berlin, NY 
Joann M. Hutton, Glenwood, WA 
Paul Kane, Sterling, IL 
Jim and Sue Keating, Bennington, KS
Paul & Maureen Knapp, Preble, NY 
Tom McAllister, Lincoln, NE 
Ambrose & Susan Mcauliffe, Fort Klamath, OR 
James E. McCollum, Great Falls, MT 
Kenneth J. Miller, Fort Rice, ND 
Jeff Moser, Denver, CO 
Larry H. & Carolyn Olson, Granite Falls, MN 
Steve & Melinda Rich, Salt Lake City, UT
Walter J. Ruzzo, Mountain View, CA 
Sharon H. Shepherd, Grover Beach, CA 
Joe & Michele Simmons, Newcastle, WY 
Ron Stoneberg, Hinsdale, MT 
Ken Tager, Albuquerque, NM 
Anne Taylor, Albuquerque, NM 
David Tepper, Deerfield, IL 
Paul & Vicky Wares, Baker City, OR 
Jan Wright, Bonanza, OR 
Greg Young, Bolivar, MO 

Gifts in Kind
Ann Adams, Tajique, NM
Christina Allday-Bondy, Austin, TX
Mike Bowman, Wray, CO
Hin Chi & Nobuko Choi, San Jose, CA
Lee & Jill Dueringer, Scottsdale, AZ
Jeff Fadiman, Half Moon Bay, CA
Ken Jacobson, Albuquerque, NM
Christine Jost, Millbury, MA
Deb Lathrop, La Veta CO
Dianne Law, La Veta, CO
Craig Leggett, Durango, CO
Kim McDodge & Terance Dodge, Portland, OR
Noel McNaughton, Edmonton, AB
Kelly Pasztor, Albuquerque, NM
Steger Ranch, Mertzon, TX
Vicki Turpen, Albuquerque, NM
Whalen Foundation, Oakland, CA
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Savory Center
Contributors
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